
TOWN OF BOSTON 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

THE PUBLIC HEARING SCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2015  

IS BEING CANCELLED. 

THE PUBLIC HEARING 

IS RESCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 7, 2016 

7:00 PM 
 

          

 

Katharine Praczkajlo 

Chairman 

 

Dated:  November 12, 2015 

Published:  November 19, 2015 


